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President Ferdinand R. Marcos Jr. sent a congratulatory letter to King Mohammed VI

of Morocco on the occasion of the 50th anniversary of the establishment of
diplomatic relations between the Philippines and Morocco on 10 April 2025. In his
letter, the President said that this milestone “...not only allows us to reflect on the
achievements of the past five decades but also provides the direction...for the next 50
years”.

The President also received a similar letter from King Mohammed VI expressing
congratulations on this important milestone and noting how “the past five decades of
Morocco-Philippines relations stand out as a model of bilateral ties rooted in mutual
esteem and fruitful cooperation”.
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President Ferdinand R. Marcos Jr. on We&nesdav congratulated
King Mohammed VI of Morocco on the 50th anniversary of diplomatic

relations between the Philippines and Morocco.
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